
I am sorry to say but your creative new ideas are nothing less than another union busting tactic.  You make vision statements with high principles that have no benefit to your employees.  

Your real agenda is

1. Lower payroll costs by eliminating job classifications.     

2. Remove representation to create an easily manipulated work force.

3. Create a two-tier system with a lager low-end pay scale.

You say you want to attract a higher quality work force, but the old saying is true you get what you pay for.  DOD employee’s cost of living raises have not kept up with inflation for quite some time.  I would like to see those of you making these decisions try raising a family, put kids through college and save for retirement on the salaries you offer. 

Now if pay is not low enough for DOD we are going to rely on evaluations for pay increases.  The success of this relies on the fictitious idea that all supervisors have integrity.  With the implementation of the new pay advancement system we are stepping back in time to the “good old boy” days.  Evaluations and pay increases will rely on the values, opinions and ambition of one individual instead of preset standards.  

The new plan eliminates the opportunity of DOD employees to have representation.  To inform the union of changes does not constitute representation.  Without representation, there is no checks and balance on the employee / employer relationship. DOD employees currently do not receive the same benefits as other Federal workers such as overtime pay, this situation will only worsen without representation.

It appears you are in the market for employees that will do absolutely anything they are told to at any time with no questions asked.  Sounds like you need a bigger active duty military.

                      Craig Briar
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